
Date: March 11, 2009

To: Press Release

From: Elisabeth (Lisa) Frazier
Mason County Treasurer

Re: 2009 Tax Statement Billing

The Mason County Treasurer’s Office continues to resolve issues with the conversion to
a new tax system creating a continued delay in the mailing of the 2009 Property Tax
Statements.

Our hope was to have them mailed by now, but it looks like it will be closer to March
18th, before they go out.

The Treasurer will start accepting payment of 2009 property taxes on Monday, March
16th, 2009 even though statements may not have been mailed.   2009 tax amounts are
available on our website at www.co.mason.wa.us/treasurer  or by calling the Mason
County Treasurer’s Office at 360-427-9670, Ext. 475.

2009 Property taxes are due on April 30th, 2009.


